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Neighbourhood Watch meeting in Belfountain

	There are efforts to set up a Neighbourhood Watch chapter in Belfountain.

Constable Tamara Shubert, community safety officer with Caledon OPP, will be making a presentation about the program at

Belfountain Community Hall. It will be this coming Monday (March 19) from 7 to 9 p.m.

Resident participation is necessary for this program to be successful, so organizers are hoping for a good turnout.

Those who are interested in attending can RSVP?at rsvp@belfountain.ca
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